
 

 

 
Thursday 7th September 2017 

 
 

KS2 Choir – Young Voices 
Manchester Arena 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following success of previous years, we would like to start a KS2 Choir after school on 
Mondays; working towards a performance at the Young Voices Concert in Manchester 
in January next year.  We do not currently have a confirmed date, but it will be 
confirmed by the venue soon and will be one evening of the week beginning 22nd 
January 2018. 
 
The choir is open to children in Years 3,4,5&6 and will run each Monday after school, 
3:15-4:15pm, led by Mr Clarke.   
 
As this is usually a very well attended club, please collect your child at 4:15pm from the 
dining room door (to relieve congestion in the main entrance). 
 
The Young Voices concert is a mass choir of approximately 8000 children and 
teachers, who get together for a concert at the Phones4U Arena in Manchester.  The 
atmosphere is unforgettable.  For more information please see www.youngvoices.co.uk 
 
There is no cost to children to attend the event and they will be transported during the 
school day to the venue.  We do return quite late at night, (approximate 10pm). 
 
Families are invited to purchase tickets to watch the concert and an order form will be 
sent out in the next few weeks.  
 
For the concert, children are required to wear white T-shirts, there is an option to 
purchase a young voices T-shirt (£10 with free tiny torch – again, an order form will 
follow). 
 
 
If your child would like to attend, please complete the slip before and return to the 
office ASAP.  The rehearsals will start on Monday 18th September 2017. 
 
 
 
Mr Clarke   
 

KS2 Choir – Mondays after School 
 

My child: __________________________ in class ____, would like to attend the KS2 
Choir each Monday. 
 
Their home travel arrangements are:_____________________________ 
 
Signed: ______________________ 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

